

08:32:43 Brett Dalton: [http://data.dte.org.au/attendance\\_feed.php](http://data.dte.org.au/attendance_feed.php)

08:32:48 Shardae Reed: agenda items? we are missing some. just mine mostly.

08:33:00 Kate: Hi everyone

08:33:03 Kate: sorry I'm late

08:33:19 A Human: back in 5

08:34:20 Vince Logiusto: Hi All

08:34:28 Brett Dalton: Hey Vince

08:34:31 Vince Logiusto: Jumping in - had a delay

08:34:42 Vince Logiusto: I'm here

08:35:11 Vince Logiusto: Hey Brett

08:35:31 Kristen Joy 1645: attendance is taken by the minute taker/s, that is the legal reality

08:36:24 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Has this meeting started?

08:36:33 Elisa Brock: Meeting has not started.

08:36:38 Brett Dalton: not offically

08:36:40 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: OMG!

08:36:48 Peter Tippett: Correct Kathy. The only official register is the minutes. Data.dte is set up as a tool for the minute taker as well as for those attending.

08:36:58 Elisa Brock: Tania, are you having trouble hearing everyone, or just some? I can hear everyone so far.

08:37:05 Vince Logiusto: Yes only your end

08:37:10 Kate: On your end

08:37:23 Grant Waldram: it's been fine here.

08:37:33 Brett Dalton: try disconnecting and reconnecting

08:37:35 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Who is chairing?

08:37:51 Brett Dalton: no one that I am aware of yet

08:37:57 Elisa Brock: Melody has volunteered to take minutes. Robin is taking attendance.

08:38:48 A Human: back

08:38:54 Mark: go Skye

08:39:37 Vince Logiusto: CC Meeting

08:40:41 Vince Logiusto: We called this meeting to conclude the matters from cancelling East Coast Confest

08:40:42 Kristen Joy 1645: for those who didn't hear me on audio, my response to Peter T's query about publishing member's personal details is no, I do not, only if the rules or the board say otherwise

08:40:58 Vince Logiusto: \*postponed

08:41:27 Vince Logiusto: Troy - isn't it any Thursday according to the rules?

08:41:34 Brett Dalton: @skye you need to kill the audio on your other device

08:41:43 Brett Dalton: and mic

08:42:11 Peter Tippett: @Kristen the rules say a members list should be available, Troy also published them during the agm and agreed they should be available. The only problem is you.

08:42:22 Vince Logiusto: We are still within that 16 weeks and need to clean up the event being postponed

08:42:44 Peter Tippett: 16 weeks of what vince?

08:43:02 Peter Tippett: It was not postponed.

08:43:03 Vince Logiusto: Since the original scheduled date for Easter 2020 confest

08:43:16 Brett Dalton: The agreed confest date. There has been no further date agreed date so we are still in that period

08:43:20 Vince Logiusto: Peter - not held

08:43:40 Peter Tippett: That Confest has been declared not on.

08:44:12 Vince Logiusto: That

08:44:20 Peter Tippett: Thereis no planned Confest.

08:44:29 Brett Dalton : @skye, I'm muted

08:44:49 Mark: I'm starting to hear the theme from the Benny Hill Show.

08:45:00 Kristen Joy 1645: our rules do not cover a cancelled confest

08:45:13 Darrylle Ryan: take a vote

08:45:29 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Go Skye!

08:45:36 Peter Tippett: Why don't we do the announced planned OC that we know is legal and see what time and energy is left

08:45:43 Kristen Joy 1645: transfer of documents has been a board process for many years that David himself has participated in many times

08:46:27 anneb: Exceptional circumstances .....

08:46:39 Brett Dalton: @kate All good. I remuted because my daughter is making noise ;-)

08:47:20 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : thank you Anne for correcting me

08:47:25 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: The question... is this a CC meeting or OC meeting?

08:47:29 anneb: my pleasure!

08:47:35 Kate: Hi Anne!

08:47:45 Kate: Anne Brady for the minutes :D

08:47:48 anneb: Hi Kate

08:47:59 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: What meeting?

08:48:01 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : <3

08:48:11 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : I just looked up extenuating lol

08:48:26 Kristen Joy 1645: our rules don't cover this

08:48:46 Vince Logiusto: @Troy - tonight - addressing any outstanding CC matters

08:49:01 Vince Logiusto: Thanks - agreed Kathy

08:49:30 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: ta

08:50:19 Kristen Joy 1645: if our rules prevent us from having meetings we need to have in situations that are not covered by our rules....?

08:50:20 Vince Logiusto: Thanks Troy

08:50:52 Kristen Joy 1645: splodeybrain time.....

08:52:41 Kristen Joy 1645: we can only adjourn sgm's and agm's

08:53:03 Vince Logiusto: Lets start it now

08:53:04 Peter Tippett: Im going.

08:53:14 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Good to go Skye

08:53:17 Peter Tippett: Feel free to talk about my items

08:53:26 Brett Dalton: GRant you are breaking up alot

08:53:30 Peter Tippett: Its illegit

08:53:43 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Go Kate

08:53:43 Peter Tippett: Everything about it is illegit. Goodbye.

08:54:04 Vince Logiusto: Thanks Kate and Skye

08:54:31 david cruise: cc meeting open 7.58

08:55:13 Kristen Joy 1645: is it ever g&t season in aus

08:55:48 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Is it true Gin is a perfectly respectable defence to COVID-19?

08:56:10 Kristen Joy 1645: NO

08:56:17 Jessica Townsend: hummm maybe it's time to open the Seasheaperd Gin I was saving for confest

08:56:23 Kristen Joy 1645: I almost wish it was though

08:56:24 John Magor 1841: I'm usually a G 'n T man, but tonight it

08:56:52 John Magor 1841: s going to be a negroni built upon a very cheeky 3 pillars shiraz gin.

08:57:21 david cruise: 28 members on the participnts list

08:58:40 Brett Dalton: Well said Skye. THankyou.

08:58:41 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Well done Skye - lovely!

08:58:47 Kristen Joy 1645: thanks Skye

08:58:56 Vince Logiusto: Well said

08:58:59 Mark Rasmussen: can you pour me one of those please Jess?

08:59:03 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : its not welcome to country

08:59:06 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : we cant do that

08:59:13 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : its aacknowledgement of country

08:59:41 Jessica Townsend: Sure @ Mark :)

09:00:00 Skye: Yes Acknowledgement of Country by non-indigenous person

09:00:27 Mark Rasmussen: ☺ thanks

09:04:25 Mark Rasmussen: Laura

09:05:22 Vince Logiusto: If we don't have the last 2 meeting minutes - how does voting happen

09:05:38 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Great team work

09:06:08 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Yes thanbks

09:06:24 Vince Logiusto: Needed for 5th March

09:06:31 Kristen Joy 1645: past process is we go forward with anything we have consensus on, anything with an objection needs to be deferred

09:06:34 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: thank you

09:06:43 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Good idea Kristen

09:09:05 Mark Rasmussen: we need to get on with it or we won't have enough time for the OC meeting

09:09:06 Vince Logiusto: Thanks Troy

09:10:25 Kristen Joy 1645: minutes are so very important, if you're looking for a way to contribute as part of the cc or oc, please consider taking minutes or chairing.... for those who already have jobs on those committees it can be really hard to step back and forth from hat to hat....

09:10:30 Vince Logiusto: We will check them Kate

09:10:47 Vince Logiusto: Go ahead Kate

09:15:59 Trevor Pitt 1767: 4020, 22:33:14 PM, Mar 05, 2020 Skye 1659 OC4019, 22:33:08 PM, Mar 05, 2020 Darrell Reid OC4018, 22:32:13 PM, Mar 05, 2020 Vince Logiusto OC4017, 20:58:22 PM, Mar 05, 2020 Darrell Reid AGM4016, 20:12:42 PM, Mar 05, 2020 Tom Robinson AGM4015, 20:05:02 PM, Mar 05, 2020 Caryn Kettle AGM4014, 20:04:57 PM, Mar 05, 2020 Trevor Pitt AGM4013, 20:04:21 PM, Mar 05, 2020 Lindy Hunt AGM4012, 20:03:36 PM, Mar 05, 2020 Marte AGM4011, 20:03:27 PM, Mar 05, 2020 Vince Logiusto AGM4010, 20:03:10 PM, Mar 05, 2020 Darrell Reid AGM4009, 20:03:07 PM, Mar 05, 2020 Grant Waldram AGM AGM4008, 20:03:05 PM, Mar 05, 2020 Coral Larke AGM4007, 20:01:48 PM, Mar 05, 2020 Tania Morsman AGM4006, 19:51:12 PM, Mar 05, 2020 Peter Tippett AGM4005, 19:47:40 PM, Mar 05, 2020 David Ramin McDonald CC4004, 19:44:48 PM, Mar 05, 2020 Malcolm CC4003, 19:33:39 PM, Mar 05, 2020 Caryn Kettle CC4002, 19:33:34 PM, Mar 05, 2020 Trevor Pitt CC4000, 19:23:40 PM, Mar 05, 2020 Tania Morsman 1820 CC3999, 19:18:53 PM, Mar 05, 2020 John Magor CC3

09:16:39 Aaron Shipperlee: All the details of motions and budget numbers will be in the zoom chat - no?

09:18:13 Kristen Joy 1645: this is one of the things I love about google docs, we can see as folks are typing, this is how I see our attendance at meeting happening .... we can see our names being typed in by someone watching us as we log in, pop it up on shared screen, and via a posted link ..... been looking at ways of making attendance in minutes more accurate, this is the best I've seen to answer that

09:18:35 Aaron Shipperlee: can the attendees be in a vertical list? Alphabetical style?

09:18:47 Vince Logiusto: Logiusto

09:19:00 A Human: melody - if you did them on a google doc and shared through the evening we could ok them at end of night

09:19:06 Deb Moerkerken (1750📞)Darren Geraghty😊 : deb Moerkerken ♥

09:19:40 Darrylle Ryan: I was there

09:19:58 Darrylle Ryan: darrylle

09:20:11 Darrylle Ryan: that's right

09:21:17 Kristen Joy 1645: it's looking like I have a little spare time, I'll work on reformatting the minutes templates to work with google docs

09:21:34 Kristen Joy 1645: might need a budget for a hatchett for the job....

09:21:55 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : should the attendance list be amended in the next minutes? not in the minutes that we are now changing?

09:22:15 Kristen Joy 1645: me and Microsoft word have issues.

09:22:41 Kristen Joy 1645: ideally in the minutes the error was detected

09:24:08 Brett Dalton: this is the item that was withdrawn

09:24:09 Brett Dalton : Agenda item ID: 7511Date: 2020-03-15 09:15:20Agenda item: CC decision Impact statement 2020Agenda details: Report of personal losses to Set up facilitators not considered, represented or accounted for in last week's CC decision to cancel event. Point of order to First Aid and CC's exclusive lack of prior notice given to both eligible to vote members and public.Motion: For all CC members to be given reasonable notice of motions regarding cancellation of Confest, in order to achieve an ethical standard of representation.Item by: Sharda Reed

09:25:12 Kristen Joy 1645: rather than retrospectively editing previous minutes, when updating the attendance register I look in the amendments of each meeting to update the attendance of previous meetings... not all minutes are approved at the next meeting ...

09:26:02 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : thanks Kristen

09:28:25 Jessica Townsend: All so the issues of getting things to site too

09:29:04 Vince Logiusto: Skye is chairing

09:29:16 Kristen Joy 1645: there was at least one container that is for villages use, and perhaps another bigger one, would also be great to look at some lockable wire mesh cages in the woolshed if that idea is still on the workbench

09:29:19 Brett Dalton: Kate formally handed over to Kate

09:29:30 Kristen Joy 1645: sobsalittle

09:29:31 Brett Dalton : ....skye I ment

09:29:32 Mark Rasmussen: thanks Marty

09:29:53 Jessica Townsend: Awersome

09:30:25 Elisa Brock: How should they contact you, Marty?

09:31:04 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : Marty said" we here on site are happy to go to Victoria with the moving truck (with a ramp) to assist others in bringing their stuff to site

09:31:14 Melody Braithwaite: These items should be marked appropriately for their village and a contact person with a telephone

09:31:39 Mark Rasmussen: Peter Cruise depot

09:31:59 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : if people want to contact us here at the cottage

09:32:08 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : then we can talk to them voice to voice

09:32:19 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : 03 90051024

09:32:37 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : this is the cottage number and there will more than likely someone here to answer it

09:33:04 Mark Rasmussen: just don't pick it up until all the containers have arrived

09:33:19 Vince Logiusto: When are they due Mark?

09:33:23 Kate: We should be practicing social distancing peeps.

09:33:24 david cruise: marty put you email for people to contact you

09:33:46 Mark Rasmussen: Troy is expecting them next week

09:34:03 Kate: Can I put my hand up

09:34:17 Kate: I can't put my hand up

09:34:21 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : email to tm\_05@msn.com and I will pass and make a list for Marty

09:34:25 Brett Dalton: @skye I'm happy to help coordinate.

09:34:28 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : Tania Morsman

09:34:36 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : awesome Brett

09:34:49 Brett Dalton: The ops container can also be partially be rearranged if additional space is required.

09:35:05 Vince Logiusto: So Brett, Kristen, Tania and Marty to coordinate

09:35:12 Brett Dalton: my email brett.glynn.dalton@gmail.com

09:35:16 Marte 1823: Label your stuff

09:35:23 Brett Dalton: 100%

09:35:49 A Human: fincom needs one contact email address

09:35:53 Kristen Joy 1645: my email for this kristen@dte.coop

09:36:19 aneb: Current recommendation is for social distancing, however, if they have not been in contact with someone with Covid 19 or if the haven't travelled recently, and they assure adequate personal hygiene, hand washing, hand sanitiser before and after touching anything

09:36:36 Vince Logiusto: So use email lists to communicate this to all card holders, facilitators and village coordinators?

09:37:15 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : brett.glynn.dalton@gmail.com

09:37:20 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : 03 90051024cottage

09:38:03 Jessica Townsend: I have a package , waiting for Gypsy Kitchen at Moulamine post office

09:38:04 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : oopps  
09:38:19 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : Il pick it up tomorrow Jessica  
09:38:21 Jessica Townsend: Cos , was worried shipping might take a while.,  
09:38:30 Jessica Townsend: Thankyou !!  
09:38:45 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : all good this is getting exciting  
09:38:57 Deb Moerkerken (1750📞)Darren Geraghty☺ : Deb,Darren,Dajindi 97 Dunvegan Crescent Macleod 3085📞 ❤️ 🌐  
09:39:05 david cruise: 29 zoom attendees  
09:39:05 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : I love you Deb and Darren  
09:39:15 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : and Dajindi <3  
09:39:32 Deb Moerkerken (1750📞)Darren Geraghty☺ : We's Loves youse two!  
09:39:38 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: My hand is up  
09:39:48 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : yay  
09:40:31 Deb Moerkerken (1750📞)Darren Geraghty☺ : Chai will be available for dropper offerers&picker upperers🙏  
09:40:33 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Can I speak please?  
09:40:58 Kristen Joy 1645: sorry, bad connection .... not sure what of my posts cam through  
09:42:04 Deb Moerkerken (1750📞)Darren Geraghty☺ : Deb # 0430512459 dajindi@yahoo.com.au. sms much preferred  
over email  
09:42:07 Vince Logiusto: Can we motion "That the group nominated determine the adequate collection and storage  
of already purchased CC items?  
09:42:25 anneb: Can we stop sharing this screen?  
09:43:17 Brett Dalton: @troy to be fair I personally are not aware of who or what those are, could you expand on  
who?  
09:43:20 Kristen Joy 1645: mostly they are doing their job awesome without us :)  
09:43:31 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : philibustering - and impeding a collective's get hgo to do something productive  
09:43:35 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: No worries Brett  
09:43:35 Trevor Pitt 1767: Why not ask which facilitators actually need to send stuff to site and how many  
can store it till next Confest.  
09:43:54 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: assetmgmt@dte.coop  
09:43:58 Mark Rasmussen: Storage of Assets on Site is actually an OC function. The discussion is good though.  
09:43:59 Vince Logiusto: Thanks Troy  
09:44:09 Vince Logiusto: Thanks Mark  
09:44:26 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : both CC items are crossing over into OC containers  
09:44:38 Trevor Pitt 1767: Is DTE happy for facilitators to hang onto assets or will they DIRECT them to send them to  
site.  
09:44:39 Mark Rasmussen: yes  
09:45:17 david cruise: There are circa 16 people on site at the moment they may have the competence to sort the  
poblem  
09:46:51 Deb Moerkerken (1750📞)Darren Geraghty☺ : we'll be coming up 4 April. More helping hands.  
09:47:24 Kristen Joy 1645: I'll be contacting villages, workshop and activity spaces straight after this meeting and  
seeing who has gear that needs to be onsite, who of those have their own storage space  
they need to access (and in some cases build storage units in) and who needs to access  
general storage on site ..... there's a whole process to sort for a mass storage space  
09:47:59 Vince Logiusto: So how about: "the purchased gear will be collected by the people nominated and stored by  
the asset management team once the additional containers arrive. Deb and Coral have  
offered storage in the meantime until Asset management is ready to collect and store it."  
09:48:35 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: There are 12 people in asset management - let them deal with it  
09:49:05 David First Aid: hello everyone  
09:49:21 Deb Moerkerken (1750📞)Darren Geraghty☺ : hello dr david  
09:49:28 david cruise: What I am hearing is some peoples empires being threatened  
09:49:46 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : we have Xavior here and Mark has identified him as asset management  
09:49:52 Vince Logiusto: Thankyou Mark  
09:49:59 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : Xavior has told me he is unsure what asset management is  
09:50:00 David First Aid: I'm trying to get my phone to work on speaker, but no luck Will log in when get home in  
about 1/2 hr  
09:50:02 Darrylle Ryan: and don't forget we have a atco hut sitting there  
09:50:15 Grant Waldram: thiis exactly the micromanaging we need to not be doing. we are burning CC time and  
won't get to the OC.  
09:50:46 Kristen Joy 1645: there are about 10 different answers to where does the stuff purchased by villages end up  
stored?  
09:50:54 Kristen Joy 1645: I know most of those answers  
09:51:00 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : Thank you John Magor  
09:51:06 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : We love you here  
09:51:07 Darrylle Ryan: thank you  
09:51:10 Kristen Joy 1645: don't have the will to fight my way into this convo  
09:51:12 Kristen Joy 1645: again  
09:51:20 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Thanks John  
09:51:22 Deb Moerkerken (1750📞)Darren Geraghty☺ : fuck yeah John  
09:51:41 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Thank Brett  
09:51:54 Vince Logiusto: We can close this discussion topic  
09:52:17 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : tm\_05@msn.com  
09:52:26 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : thank you  
09:53:13 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: assetmgmt@dte.coop

09:53:14 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : fuck yes

09:53:18 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : wooo hooo

09:53:23 Darrylle Ryan: please everyone calm down please

09:53:28 Deb Moerkerken (1750☎ )Darren Geraghty☺ : ffffffffFFFFF

09:53:41 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : respect John Magor- we are bowing down to you

09:54:01 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Jess, you can claw it back

09:54:03 Kristen Joy 1645: exhibit A

09:54:30 Kristen Joy 1645: thanks Jess angel <3

09:54:31 Vince Logiusto: Jess contact the email please

09:54:41 Trevor Pitt 1767: The CC has not made ANY decision on what they are going to do.

09:54:50 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: This topic is done

09:55:05 Vince Logiusto: Lets move on - asset management will coordinate this

09:55:09 Mark Rasmussen: thanks Skye

09:55:23 Jessica Townsend: Sorry which email vince ?

09:55:23 Taisha: seems solved

09:55:39 Vince Logiusto: assetmgmt@dte.coop

09:55:39 Darrylle Ryan: can we have the/a trailer come from Confest to help get things loaded and take it up

09:55:40 Kristen Joy 1645: this isn't something the cc needs or can micromanage...

09:55:50 Taisha: agreed

09:56:54 Elisa Brock: probably "referred" not "deferred" to OC mtg.

09:57:09 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : incredible

09:57:32 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : organically this collective is being railroaded into submission and control

09:57:53 Kristen Joy 1645: no it is not

09:57:58 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : actually the organic movement is being railroaded into submission and control

09:58:08 Kristen Joy 1645: no it is not

09:58:22 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : do I need to ask asset management if I can wipe my arse with the dunny paper Troy and Mark took off site?>

09:59:52 Jenni T 1699: what if the business folds in the meantime

09:59:57 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : can we have a list made up in the minutes regarding any deposits and returns

10:00:03 Mark Rasmussen: as I said, nothing will happen?

10:00:45 Kristen Joy 1645: the fact that there are folks who don't agree with the majority decision, or don't agree with how others are doing their job doesn't actually translate to someone doing wrong....

10:01:46 Darrylle Ryan: case by case

10:02:21 Jessica Townsend: It's \$2475. ti be exact

10:02:26 Aaron Shipperlee: Just incase you missed it earlier assetmgmt@dte.coop

10:02:50 Vince Logiusto: Can we get an overview of how much in total?

10:03:34 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : Mark told Marty that Robin wanted to pay TARP MAHAL \$7,000 SO TEHY COULD SURVive since they have lost so many contracts quote

10:03:46 John Magor 1841: Everybody here has the potential to bring good ideas to the meeting. Everybody here is here because over decades, from Jim Cairns on, is because people's good ideas have been allowed to have their potential heard. Your idea is no more important than anyone else's. Your idea does not have the right to dismiss someone else's rights to be heard - their potential does not need to be squashed by your idea. When someone is talking, and you talk across them, talk over them - it is abusive - in both fact and description. When you talk over someone else - then they can't be heard - is that your aim? If so it's abusive. When you talk over someone, you're disrespecting both what they have to say - as well as that which we don't get to hear because of your choice to do so. When you do so; - It is arrogant. - It is abusive, - it is disrespectful to all those who don't want to do the same - who are here to hear everyone in turn - you included. To any Directors who feel it's their privilege to continually do so -

10:04:04 John Magor 1841: - remember this - we hear you (especially if you keep doing so) - remember this, too - we and we remember.

10:04:05 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : Mark told Marty that Robin wanted to pay TARP MAHAL \$7,000 SO TEHY COULD SURVive since they have lost so many contracts quote

10:04:50 Vince Logiusto: Please no swearing in CC meetings

10:05:06 A Human: i don't have the right to give any organisation any money

10:05:19 A Human: this question came from a supplier

10:05:32 Taisha: can we please have warnings given to those who display aggression in meetings..?

10:05:56 Jessica Townsend: That's tarp metals confest discounted price. . nono discounted price on invoice which is were the 4g may have come from.

10:06:21 Kristen Joy 1645: can the screenshare stop please?

10:06:22 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : yes that is a good idea

10:06:24 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Taisha, I think that was misdirected anger and frustration from David. Please don't take it personally and don't let it suppress your voice.

10:06:26 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : brett

10:06:49 Marte 1823: Hit your escape key to get out of the screen share

10:06:58 Aaron Shipperlee: Just to reiterate the earlier statement - the question is 'on notice' in order to get a considered response to the committee

10:07:24 Kristen Joy 1645: thanks Marte, doesn't solve the prob though

10:07:25 Taisha: oh, it won't-

10:07:55 Taisha: there's no need for that tone OR language & no function for it in a civil meeting

10:07:58 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : I wouldn't doubt that for a second Taisha! :) empowered women for sure

10:08:54 Taisha: For the function of the meeting I won't tolerate bullying

10:09:03 Aaron Shipperlee: let's have a discussion about male privilege - shall we?

10:09:23 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : go for it aaron

10:09:43 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: To make a decision we need to understand the magnitude of the situation - a detailed table would be appropriate

10:10:12 david cruise: speaking over people is bullying

10:10:17 Kristen Joy 1645: not likely Aaron, not honestly .... like most else in dte will absolutely be corrupted to justify grudges

10:10:22 Vince Logiusto: We need an overview of total deposits before we address this agenda item - can please work out how we get an estimate before we make a decision? Otherwise it may need to be addressed case-by-case in the meantime.

10:10:36 Kristen Joy 1645: \*cries quietly in a corner

10:10:44 Aaron Shipperlee: So - the question is 'on notice' in order to get a considered response to the committee

10:11:38 Brett Dalton: @aaron, agreed

10:11:46 Aaron Shipperlee: @ Davis - context is everything

10:12:16 Aaron Shipperlee: Shall we take the question is 'on notice' in order to get a considered response to the committee

10:12:20 david cruise: how was this advance payment recorded was any agreement made

10:13:00 Kristen Joy 1645: the funding application was approved David

10:13:18 Jenni T 1699: bookkeeping issues?

10:13:23 Brett Dalton: @troy, agreed

10:13:29 Aaron Shipperlee: Can FinComm provide a report to this Committee?

10:14:37 Aaron Shipperlee: FinComm are good with the numbers - no?

10:15:00 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Let's make an informed decision

10:15:22 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Exactly Melody

10:15:44 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: thumbs up!

10:15:48 Brett Dalton: @melody I think that that idea is wholly appropriate

10:15:53 Aaron Shipperlee: The quote/invoice from a supplier should have the T&C'S

10:15:57 Taisha: I agree

10:16:00 Vince Logiusto: Suggesting - (Future) Motion: " Deposits paid are assessed on a case-by-case basis with potential that they are kept as credits (with written documentation) for future gatherings until an overview of total deposits is presented and a better policy can be set by DTE/CC/OC?"

10:16:08 Malcolm Matthews: What happens if there is no confest next year?

10:16:38 Kristen Joy 1645: what happens if we're all wiped out by a meteor next year?

10:16:43 Kristen Joy 1645: sigh

10:16:58 Kristen Joy 1645: agreed Craig

10:17:07 Aaron Shipperlee: @ Craig - here here

10:17:33 Aaron Shipperlee: Ask David what he thinks about #meetoo

10:17:55 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : oh my aaron go and look up the me too definition

10:18:25 Aaron Shipperlee: (i) may warn a member or members who is/are disrupting the meeting, to cease disrupting the meeting, and that if they continue disrupting they will be named, and if named and they continue disrupting, they may be removed from the meeting site;

10:18:28 Jessica Townsend: Budgets got Approved... . The tap matal was a itemised expences .. I paid the invoice , promptly .. Since then the unexpected has happened

10:19:40 Jessica Townsend: I don't think anyone in the same situation can be penalised in future budgets, for the complealy unfrseen when due proess was followed

10:19:59 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: So appropriate Kristen

10:20:06 Aaron Shipperlee: Rule 33.1 (p) The chairperson:  
(i) may warn a member or members who is/are disrupting the meeting, to cease disrupting the meeting, and that if they continue disrupting they will be named, and if named and they continue disrupting, they may be removed from the meeting site;

10:20:16 Vince Logiusto: Suggesting - (Future) Motion: " Deposits paid are assessed on a case-by-case basis with potential that they are kept as credits (with written documentation) for future gatherings until an overview of total deposits is presented and a better policy can be set by DTE/CC/OC?"

10:20:17 Kristen Joy 1645: there's some really good learnings about what is an elder in the above file

10:20:43 Kristen Joy 1645: and how to be an elder

10:21:03 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : Suggesting - (Future) Motion: " Deposits paid are assessed on a case-by-case basis with potential that they are kept as credits (with written documentation) for future gatherings until an overview of total deposits is presented and a better policy can be set by DTE/CC/OC?"

10:21:22 John Magor 1841: Thank you for your consistently measured, helpful, and extremely respectful contributions to meetings.

10:21:39 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : Suggesting - (Future) Motion: " Deposits paid are assessed on a case-by-case basis with potential that they are kept as credits (with written documentation) for future gatherings until an overview of total deposits is presented and a better policy can be set by DTE/CC/OC?"

10:21:43 John Magor 1841: -VINCE- Thank you for your consistently measured, helpful, and extremely respectful contributions to meetings.

10:21:50 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: here here

10:21:51 Kristen Joy 1645: the file I uploaded is just a personal contribution

10:22:05 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : Suggesting - (Future) Motion: " Deposits paid are assessed on a case-by-case basis with potential that they are kept as credits (with written documentation) for future gatherings until an overview of total deposits is presented and a better policy can be set by DTE/CC/OC?"

10:26:37 Deb Moerkerken (1750📞)Darren Geraghty☺ : if it will be coming to OC or CC,we should go back to weekly meetings untill all these are dealt with.

10:27:37 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : yes Deb we need to address our understanding of people on site as well tonight

10:28:01 Kristen Joy 1645: we are a very oddly shaped org, in so many ways, some policies we can make for groups of similarly shaped situations, but what we do in spades is 'unique'

10:28:56 david cruise: is appropriate for active members to enter into contracts with commercial suppliers

10:29:02 Melody Braithwaite: Motion: "That deposits paid are assessed on a case-by-case basis by CC/OC with the potential that they are kept as credits (with written documentation) for future gatherings"

10:29:20 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : and what happens if they go broke during the global recession

10:29:39 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : "marty"

10:29:42 Kate: Moved Robin Seconded Marte Kinder

10:31:46 Vince Logiusto: This is for payments already made

10:35:03 John Magor 1841: Hands are up .

10:35:18 John Magor 1841: Please mute them.

10:35:21 Darrylle Ryan: people people

10:35:44 Aaron Shipperlee: a little off topic?

10:36:13 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : welcome Taisha

10:36:26 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : thanks for the mute Kate nothing new

10:36:56 Deb Moerkerken (1750📞)Darren Geraghty☺ : Tania , our Julian Assange! Thank you♥

10:37:33 Taisha: perhaps this response means we should defer this topic..?

10:37:34 Vince Logiusto: Marty raised a good, fair point - thank you

10:38:32 david cruise: It is interesting that a rummer that one hundred plus people may be coming to site over easter

10:38:44 Jessica Townsend: We could help ensure that our loyal suppliers are there in the years to come

10:38:45 Deb Moerkerken (1750📞)Darren Geraghty☺ : Right now,with what's going on in the world .....money should not be a priority

10:38:45 Aaron Shipperlee: Marty's objection is not without merit. However we don't know our financial exposure at this meeting

10:38:58 david cruise: should be heard not suppressed

10:39:07 Mark Rasmussen: I said there may be up to 150 ppl that want to come to a working bee. I didn't at any time nominate how many will be coming from the Hive. How would I even know?

10:39:10 Deb Moerkerken (1750📞)Darren Geraghty☺ : we need to be considerate of one another

10:39:29 Deb Moerkerken (1750📞)Darren Geraghty☺ : we need to walk each other Home

10:39:33 Melody Braithwaite: Motion: "That deposits paid are assessed on a case-by-case basis by CC with the potential that they are kept as credits (with written documentation) for future gatherings."

10:39:35 Vince Logiusto: Motion: "That deposits paid are assessed on a case-by-case basis by CC with the potential that they are kept as credits (with written documentation) for future gatherings"

10:40:13 Aaron Shipperlee: Motions edit ^^^

10:40:19 Taisha: Case-by-Case can mean that a specific Case withholding a significant amount of money can be discussed as to our actions

10:41:24 Aaron Shipperlee: Is the above the original motion or an amendment?

10:41:38 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, :

I am writing this to document what Mark told us here at Wooroomah site. Mark stated to us that Shardae intended to bring up 150 - 200 people on site and had ordered and paid for the food and that is what would be used to feed hive volunteers - that is a fact that Mark said.

10:41:43 Coral Larke: an amendment

10:42:08 Vince Logiusto: Very well said Marty

10:42:09 Mark Rasmussen: not true.

10:42:10 Kristen Joy 1645: if we make a deposit as a commercial entity we are obligated to that agreement, is anyone suggesting otherwise?

10:42:48 John Magor 1841: Whether or not what you've said is true or not - Tania, I thank you for doing it this way, as opposed to earlier within talking to a motion.

10:43:10 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : thanks John

10:43:41 Kate: Moved Vince Second Marte Kinder

10:43:42 John Magor 1841: Mark - the same. Far better than both of you shouting across each other.Thank you too for doing it this way.

10:44:03 Deb Moerkerken (1750📞)Darren Geraghty☺ : thanks Tania. May I ask whom else was present when that was said?

10:44:28 John Magor 1841: Good question Deb.

10:44:28 Mark Rasmussen: yes Deb. I'd like to know that too?

10:44:39 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : yes Deborah Merokerken

10:45:09 Mark Rasmussen: it doesn't even make sense? How would Shardae even bring 150 ppl?

10:45:11 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : there was myself, Sony, Marty and I will ask others tomorrow

10:45:20 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : ask yourself that Mark

10:45:32 Mark Rasmussen: mmmm ☺

10:45:33 Deb Moerkerken (1750📞)Darren Geraghty☺ : thanks Tania

10:45:38 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : <3

10:47:21 John Magor 1841:  
Chair (and room) - I do try not to swear - but when I do, it's rarely (if ever) directed at a person, it's almost always used (or misused?) as a realistic -and genuine- expression of the passion behind that which I'm saying. If, by having sworn in doing so I've offended anyone, I do apologise - but also acknowledge in contemporary vernacular - it's very much a matter of context, as opposed to it being an 'absolute' years ago.

10:47:42 Aaron Shipperlee: the nature of a deposit is typically 10% of the contract amount, unless otherwise stated in the T&C's. If the contract is not executed, then the deposit is forfeited

10:48:45 Kristen Joy 1645: we're happy to have complicated names and AKA's on the spreadsheets, let us know what they are and we'll put them in, makes it a little easier for minute takers etc...

10:49:08 Kristen Joy 1645: geraghty

10:50:00 Kristen Joy 1645: nod Aaron, that's the whole point of deposits

10:50:20 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, :  
Motion: "That deposits paid are assessed on a case-by-case basis by CC with the potential that they are kept as credits (with written documentation) for future gatherings"

10:52:38 Taisha: I believe that was for keeping record

10:52:39 Kristen Joy 1645: putting down the deposit is often an undoable action, that's usually the point of deposits....

10:52:49 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Y=15/N=2/A=4

10:54:12 Aaron Shipperlee: So it's the 'call' of the contractor to refund the contract amount (less 10%) or as per the T&C's

10:54:32 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Good preparation Kate

10:54:40 Aaron Shipperlee: so what's the point of the motion then?

10:54:52 Kristen Joy 1645: sigh

10:55:05 Kristen Joy 1645: it's all pointy from here

10:55:08 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe:  
Motion 'of censure of David Cruise for inappropriate behaviour to another cooperative member especially when elders are expected to support and encouraged our younger members not suppress them'. Moved by Craig Newcombe Second by Troy Reid

10:55:11 Aaron Shipperlee: Can everyone take a moment to read rule 33

10:55:43 Kristen Joy 1645: 33 is a whizzbanger

10:55:56 Aaron Shipperlee: Rule 33.1(p)

10:56:15 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Moved by Trevor Pitt

10:56:48 Kristen Joy 1645: <https://dte.coop/rules>

10:56:54 Kate: Seconded Troy Reid

10:57:03 Vince Logiusto:  
Motion 'of censure of David Cruise for inappropriate behaviour to another cooperative member especially when elders are expected to support and encouraged our younger members not suppress them'. Proposed by Craig Newcombe Moved by Trevor Pitt Seconded by Troy Reid

10:58:51 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Move an amendment if you want...

10:59:06 Vince Logiusto:  
Motion 'of censure of David Cruise for inappropriate behaviour to another cooperative member especially when members are expected to support and encouraged our other members not suppress them'. Proposed by Craig Newcombe Moved by Trevor Pitt Seconded by Troy Reid

10:59:16 Kate: Can I please put my hand up

10:59:24 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe:  
censure/ˈsɛnjə/Learn to pronounce verb express severe disapproval of (someone or something), especially in a formal statement. "the company was heavily censured by inspectors from the Department of Trade"

10:59:25 Aaron Shipperlee:  
33.1(p) (v) may, if the member(s) continues to be disruptive, take a motion from one or more members to ban the said member(s) and if passed by a two thirds majority of members present, the disruptive member(s) can be banned immediately from the meeting site and banned from the site of up to two following meetings;  
(vi) shall see that all members banned from a meeting site are recorded in the minutes of that meeting.

10:59:29 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe:  
censure/ˈsɛnjə/Learn to pronounce verb express severe disapproval of (someone or something), especially in a formal statement. "the company was heavily censured by inspectors from the Department of Trade"

11:00:24 Taisha: May I put my hand up?

11:01:10 Kate:  
(p) The chairperson: (i) may warn a member or members who is/are disrupting the meeting, to cease disrupting the meeting, and that if they continue disrupting they will be named, and if named and they continue disrupting, they may be removed from the meeting site; (ii) may name a member or members who is/are disrupting the meeting, and warn that if they continue disrupting they may be removed from the meeting site; (iii) may receive a motion to the meeting by a member and one seconder to name a member or members and if so, shall put that motion, and if passed by a two thirds majority of members present, such member or members will be named; (iv) shall see that all members named are recorded in the minutes of that meeting;

11:01:12 Aaron Shipperlee: the question is - whether the group is unhappy with David's behaviour

11:01:23 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: This is awesome... this motion doesn't even need to pass to be successful

11:01:46 Aaron Shipperlee: and use the mechanism in the rules to deal with the behaviour

11:02:02 Kate: Exactly Aaron. There's a mechanism in the rules already.

11:03:30 Kristen Joy 1645:  
the historical and repeated bad (too often really horribly BAD) behaviour of so called elders of this community is one of the reasons I have to keep convincing myself to remain involved with dte, after 15 years, taking everything I've got to stay involved for this specific reason

11:03:58 Taisha: I just want to add context-

11:04:11 Kristen Joy 1645: our elders need to be a better example of eldership if they are to expect the accompanying respect...



11:04:16 Taisha: I spoke in response to David's Question.

11:04:27 Taisha: I don't believe this issue is a matter of age

11:04:47 Vince Logiusto: I re-wrote the motion without age references

11:05:16 Vince Logiusto:

Motion 'of censure of David Cruise for inappropriate behaviour to another cooperative member especially when members are expected to support and encouraged our other members not suppress them'. Proposed by Craig Newcombe Moved by Trevor Pitt Seconded by Troy Reid

11:05:28 Aaron Shipperlee: Don't need the motion. Rule 33.1(p) covers it

11:05:44 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: I support the amendment

11:06:35 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : yes I agree

11:06:42 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: John please stop using profanity

11:06:49 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : oh please

11:07:04 Deb Moerkerken (1750📞)Darren Geraghty🤔 : yeeehaaa John

11:07:05 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: There is a code of conduct

11:07:17 Kristen Joy 1645: sigh

11:07:19 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : highlighted yes

11:07:24 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : thank you John

11:07:30 Taisha: Thanks for the acknowledgment-

11:07:57 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: <https://dte.coop/code.of.conduct>

11:08:05 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : i own my outbursts

11:08:06 Taisha: I think we're making some good points- meetings might need to be better monitored

11:08:26 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Chair please keep to the motion

11:08:33 Brian Fire Team: Follow the process guys

11:08:58 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Exactly Brian ;)

11:08:58 Kate: I can't have my hand up because I'm the host. I asked for my hand up ages ago.

11:09:08 Kate: I've actually been waiting for ages.

11:09:36 Kate: Just an FYI for anyone that thought I was jumping in.

11:09:39 Kristen Joy 1645: so, just so people know ... there's a group of folks who'd like to put on the best approximation of confest online that is possible, IT WOULD BE GREAT IF WE HAD TIME TONIGHT TO LOOK AT THIS jus sayin....

11:09:45 Kristen Joy 1645: jus sayin....

11:10:01 Aaron Shipperlee: That's not what we are dealing with here

11:10:08 Kristen Joy 1645: cries

11:10:49 John: Seems behaving appropriately to each other is exactly what it is about.

11:11:01 Aaron Shipperlee: I think Craig did flag it to the chair

11:11:02 Lindy Hunt: I have a suggestion why don't we say we give David cruise a formal warning to not only David but to the other offenders

11:11:04 Vince Logiusto: Can we please stick to the rules if we have them - I am only writing the motions based on the conversations to keep everyone focussed on the benefit and feedback of all (as best I can)

11:11:27 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Here here

11:11:28 Aaron Shipperlee: That's but one of the options

11:11:36 Aaron Shipperlee: according to the rules

11:11:51 Kristen Joy 1645: is it at all possible that we'll get to talking about ConFest online tonight?

11:11:52 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: There is a motion on the floor

11:12:07 Vince Logiusto: Kate has been waiting

11:12:13 Aaron Shipperlee: There are 6 options in 33.1(p)

11:12:15 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : Marty "can we censure everyone then?"

11:13:13 Kristen Joy 1645: can we censure people who've done nothing to warrant censure? probably not....

11:13:17 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : David did not continue to interrupt

11:13:45 Brian Fire Team: SPOT on kate

11:13:50 Kristen Joy 1645: only takes one smackdown to put off a volunteer

11:13:57 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : yes Kate

11:14:06 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: With respect to Kate, there is a motion on the floor proposed by Craig...

11:14:15 Kristen Joy 1645: seen it happen more times than I can count, usually the sam smackers

11:14:21 Kristen Joy 1645: \*same

11:14:24 Aaron Shipperlee: It was egregious enough for a member to flag it - even in the context of the ALL the other transgressions

11:15:18 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : nice word aaron - egrarious - shocking (just looked that up

11:15:31 Kristen Joy 1645: so much toxic behaviour that was once the norm is no longer accepted, this is us adjusting to that

11:16:07 Kristen Joy 1645: probably not very well, but on we go...

11:16:39 Aaron Shipperlee: Rule 33.1(p) (iii) may receive a motion to the meeting by a member and one seconder to name a member or members and if so, shall put that motion, and if passed by a two thirds majority of members present, such member or members will be named;

11:17:14 Aaron Shipperlee: that's the mechanism above ^^

11:17:52 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: lol - you're lovely

11:17:57 Aaron Shipperlee: this amendment is prolonging the process

11:18:02 Coral Larke:

There was a number of people who have acted inappropriately during this meeting by interrupting others, and people reacting to interjections badly. We take the time to ask that people do their best in meetings.

11:18:23 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : that's normal aaron

11:18:46 Aaron Shipperlee: @ Coral - that's not a motion or an amendment

11:18:59 John Magor 1841: Hear hear Deb!

11:19:13 Vince Logiusto:

Current version: I re-wrote the motion without age references Motion 'of censure of David Cruise for inappropriate behaviour to another cooperative member especially when members are expected to support and encouraged our other members not suppress them'. Proposed by Craig Newcombe Moved by Trevor Pitt Seconded by Troy Reid

11:19:25 Aaron Shipperlee: Our behaviour is covered in our Code of Conduct

11:20:26 Kristen Joy 1645: complicated conversations is one thing, someone using a perceived position of authority or respect to smackdown another voice is unacceptable

11:20:41 Taisha: I agree this is irrespective of age or gender. simply relations of 2 or more members

11:21:01 Aaron Shipperlee: Rule 33.1(p) (iii) - is just the mechanism to name the individual

11:21:17 Aaron Shipperlee:

<https://sharepoint.dte.coop/board/Shared%20Documents/Policies%20&%20Procedures/Code%20of%20Conduct%20200151030.pdf>

11:21:36 Mark Rasmussen: no time for the OC. maybe next week?

11:21:41 Aaron Shipperlee: Rule 33.1(p) (iii) - is the best we can do tonight

11:21:48 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : go aaron

11:22:12 John:

33.1 (p) The chairperson: (i) may warn a member or members who is/are disrupting the meeting, to cease disrupting the meeting, and that if they continue disrupting they will be named, and if named and they continue disrupting, they may be removed from the meeting site;

11:22:50 Aaron Shipperlee: Craig was offended

11:23:01 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : craig was very offended

11:23:18 Aaron Shipperlee: hence the point of order

11:23:24 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : these meetings can be very frustrating

11:23:43 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Empathy is everything

11:23:56 Tania, Xavier, Mao, Marty, Jack, : i am trying to be more aware of myself and I am finding this one of the most biggest learning of myself ever

11:24:31 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Tone

11:24:33 Deb Moerkerken (1750📞)Darren Geraghty📞 : Scott M has some very good empathy consultants

11:24:39 Aaron Shipperlee: Taisha should be offended if ANYONE interrupts her in the manor that she was

11:24:46 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: lol... nice Deb

11:24:51 Kristen Joy 1645: whether you like it or not David, you are an elder of dte

11:25:27 Tania, Marty, Jack, : wow this is awesome

11:25:33 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: Agree

11:25:39 Vince Logiusto: This is fantastic resolution

11:25:40 Kristen Joy 1645: scummo is not our best role model ... just sayin...

11:25:48 Aaron Shipperlee: This is all beside the point: Craig flagged it, asked the chair as a PoO, put a motion to the meeting

11:26:17 Tania, Marty, Jack, : thank you both Taisha and David

11:26:27 Kate: Agree. Thank you Taisha and David.

11:26:57 Tania, Marty, Jack, : yes David so many men do not understand the meaning of Meeto movement

11:26:59 Aaron Shipperlee: from the CoC:

11:27:08 Aaron Shipperlee:

For chaired teleconferences, or chaired face-to-face meetings:-

1. Respect the authority of the Chair at all times.

2. Do not use profanity or offensive language.

3. Do not act in a manner that is deliberately hostile and insulting to other participants.

4. Do not trade insults with other participants.

If the behaviour of another participant offends you, take the matter up directly with that participant outside of the meeting, or bring it to the attention of the Chair.

5. Communicate in English. Only use other languages in meetings where that is explicitly allowed.

6. Do not monopolise the time of the meeting. Make your point and defer to other participants so they can contribute their opinions.

7. Once a consensus has been achieved and agreed, accept that consensus and allow the meeting to move on to other matters.

11:27:09 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe: You are doing great Skye

11:27:14 Deb Moerkerken (1750📞)Darren Geraghty📞 : go Taisha! You obviously don't need a knight in shining armour!

11:27:39 Vince Logiusto: You didn't Skye  
11:27:40 Coral Larke: Me too is about sexual harassment and sexual assault, also about a system that enabled it.

11:27:40 Aaron Shipperlee: obviously #5 is not applicable

11:28:04 John Magor 1841:

As a new member these meetings were terrifying - the way(s) people spoke to, spoke over, spoke sarcastically (in words, in action, and by not so subtle nuances in tone of voice). Things haven't improved a great deal, just I'm now less "terrified" by it than I am appalled. I urge all Directors/elders to listen back to the recording of this meeting and look for any signs whatsoever of you having done so. If you don't choose to listen back to it, ask yourself why not? Because it's the heights of hubris to pretend that nobody else hears it - try listening with the courage, and integrity objectivity will afford you (and the process of meetings).

11:28:27 Tania, Marty, Jack, : go Skye

11:29:35 Deb Moerkerken (1750) Darren Geraghty : thank you Skye

11:29:47 Tania, Marty, Jack, : i love that word "hubris" John Magor

11:29:59 Vince Logiusto: Withdraw motion and note the minutes accordingly?

11:30:03 Tania, Marty, Jack, : supporting Craig!!!!

11:30:05 Tania, Marty, Jack, : lol

11:30:08 Kristen Joy 1645: part of #metoo is about power structures that allow, promote and/or ignore abusive behaviour, while the sexual aspect isn't necessarily relevant, the core concepts are worthy of further thought

11:30:13 Vince Logiusto: As per the our rules

11:30:32 John Magor 1841: It's not just David that this is about. Elders in glass houses.....

11:31:00 Tania, Marty, Jack, : nice reminder to look at the self

11:31:29 Tania, Marty, Jack, : and I need a lot of work.....

11:31:53 Aaron Shipperlee: This an ongoing issue within the Co-op

11:32:17 Vince Logiusto: Done

11:32:57 Aaron Shipperlee: So - by dropping this matter - you have condoned the behaviour by default

11:33:26 Kristen Joy 1645: looking like we won't have time to talk about some kind of virtual confest....

11:34:12 John Magor 1841: What Vince said!

11:34:12 Aaron Shipperlee: the AGM was a tough gig too ;)

11:34:39 Tania, Marty, Jack, : the virtual confest is a wonderful initiative

11:34:59 Vince Logiusto: Note it was withdrawn and resolved in the meeting

11:35:06 Kristen Joy 1645: it will be if we can find time to enable it....

11:35:24 Tania, Marty, Jack, : i am loving the energy behind it that is propelling it

11:35:40 Deb Moerkerken (1750) Darren Geraghty : ConFest is one dimension ahead of the rest of the world. 6th!!

11:35:48 Tania, Marty, Jack, : woo hoo

11:36:08 Kristen Joy 1645: that is what we aim for

11:36:08 Deb Moerkerken (1750) Darren Geraghty : yes John!!

11:36:24 Kristen Joy 1645: not even close yet

11:36:49 Kristen Joy 1645: still spending too much time justifying grudges

11:36:56 Tania, Marty, Jack, : incredible

11:37:00 david cruise: 27 participants 10.40

11:37:37 Daviddc First Aid: Thanks Skye for your lead & inspiration

11:37:38 Kristen Joy 1645: there's a group of people wanting to put on some kind of confest online and we didn't have time to address it

11:37:53 Kristen Joy 1645: is that seriously what has just happened?

11:37:58 Tania, Marty, Jack, :

Agenda item ID: 7519 Date: 2020-03-19 20:36:10 Agenda item: Virtual ConFest Agenda details: There is energy for a virtual Confest. Motion: That the ConFest Committee supports the plan for a series of online workshops in place of Autumn ConFest 2020, and to assist with funding to cover hosting or other tech subscriptions if they are required. (Provisional budget \$500) Item by: Kate & Kristen

11:38:35 Troy Reid & Craig Newcombe:

Agenda item ID: 7514 Date: 2020-03-15 09:27:00 Agenda item: Request for public announcement Agenda details: DTE's first address of global agenda for 2020. Request to publically invest and revisit sponsorship for DT earth conferencing. Motion: Request for public announcement and to revisit sponsorship for DT earth conferencing held between April-September 2020 Item by: Shardae Reed

Agenda item ID: 7519 Date: 2020-03-19 20:36:10 Agenda item: Virtual ConFest Agenda details: There is energy for a virtual Confest. Motion: That the ConFest Committee supports the plan for a series of online workshops in place of Autumn ConFest 2020, and to assist with funding to cover hosting or other tech subscriptions if they are required. (Provisional budget \$500) Item by: Kate & Kristen

11:38:41 Aaron Shipperlee: every week we waste our collective time

11:42:08 Vince Logiusto: Thank you Taisha

11:42:25 Marte 1823: Matter 7514 deferred

11:42:28 Vince Logiusto: Deferred to next meeting so Shardae can speak to it

11:43:14 Kristen Joy 1645: I'm still processing

11:43:17 Tania, Marty, Jack, : Thank you Shardae

11:43:31 Kristen Joy 1645: and occasionally throwing and breaking things

11:43:48 Vince Logiusto: Many are still grieving

11:43:59 Kristen Joy 1645: sending a giant hug angels

11:44:12 Aaron Shipperlee: I'm screaming in silence

12:34:17 Kristen Joy 1645: I used to hide in cupboards with books  
12:34:18 Deb Moerkerken (1750📞)Darren Geraghty😊 : yess!! I still do that  
12:35:00 Kristen Joy 1645: I read the whole primary school library and my folks library by grade 4  
12:35:44 Deb Moerkerken (1750📞)Darren Geraghty😊 : yeeee! public library saved my childhood  
12:36:48 Jessica Townsend: Nods loved my libray ,, then dial up internet started when I was about 12ish  
12:37:18 Kristen Joy 1645: read clockwork orange and Aldus Huxley at 13  
12:43:27 Lindy Hunt: good night all  
12:44:52 Deb Moerkerken (1750📞)Darren Geraghty😊 : goodnight peoples. Beautyfull Dreams 💖  
12:48:36 Kristen Joy 1645: <3